
 
    
 

    

 

 

 
 
The construction of the new St Michael’s School 
has completed with the school opening in Sept 18. 
The construction of the 450 Service Families 
Accommodation (SFA) are well underway with the 
new entrance to the School and SFA site now 
completed. As part of the construction process 
some remedial road works are required to the new 
School Road roundabout: 
 
Surface and Kerb repairs to School Road 
 
Repairs to the kerbs and surface of School Road 
from the Roundabout towards the School will take 
place from Thurs 25 Oct to Sat 3 Nov 18.  
 
The Packway roundabout will have manually 
controlled traffic lights. This will control traffic as it 
approaches the roundabout and reduce the traffic 
to one lane to maintain a safe working area within 
School Road for this resurfacing element. 
 
Kerb repairs to the Packway (West of the 
Packway/School Road Roundabout) 
 
Repairs to the kerbs of the Packway from the 
junction with Woods Road heading west towards  
Larkhill will be carried out from 5 to 23 Nov 18.  
 
The Packway will have manually controlled traffic 
lights between 0930 and 1500 to control traffic as 
it approaches the area of works and reduce the  
traffic to one lane to maintain a safe working area 
while the damaged kerbs are being replaced. 
 
 

 

 
Map of roadwork and traffic control 

 
 

 
Traffic lights will be placed here 

 
 

 
Traffic lights will be placed here 

 
 
Future Works 
 
Further road works will be required in 2019 to 
repair the kerbs of the Packway from the 
Packway/School Road roundabout heading East 
towards Stonehenge Inn Roundabout and to carry 
out resurfacing works to the Packway from the 
Packway/School Road roundabout heading both 
East and West. Future travel notices will give 
further information regarding dates and traffic 
control while these works are undertaken.  
 
We apologise for any disruption these works may 
cause and appreciate your understanding and 
patience.We will keep you updated on progress 
through regular Travel Notices. 
 
If you have any queries that relate to these Larkhill 
roadworks under the ABP please email the 
address below.  
 
 
 
 

Army Basing Contact: 

Email - DIO-ABPSPTARoadworks@mod.uk 
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